
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 
Finding of No Significant Impact 

Missouri Department of Transportation 

Our mission is to provide a world-class transportation system that is safe, innovative, reliable and dedicated to a 
prosperous Missouri. 

www.modot.org 

DATE: May 27, 2020 

SUBJECT: Notice of Availability of a Finding of No Significant Impact by the Federal Highway 

Administration (Pursuant to 23 CFR 771.121(b)) 

Notice of Availability of a Finding of No Significant Impact/Record of Decision by the 

Federal Aviation Administration (Pursuant to 49 USC 46110) 

PROJECT: US-169/Buck O’Neil Bridge Crossing of the Missouri River Environmental Assessment 

MoDOT Job No. 4S3085, Federal Aid No. NHPP-1691104 

CC: Raegan Ball, Federal Highway Administration 

Scott Tener, Federal Aviation Administration 

 

This is to advise you that the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) has issued a Finding of No 

Significant Impact (FONSI) for this project. The FHWA’s FONSI is available for electronic viewing on 

MoDOT’s website at: 

http://www.modot.org/buck-oneil-bridge-project 

A paper copy of the FHWA FONSI can be obtained upon written request to: 

 

Mr. Ed Hassinger, Chief Engineer 

Missouri Department of Transportation 

P.O. Box 270 

Jefferson City, Missouri 65102 

 

This is to also advise you that the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) has issued a Finding of No 

Significant Impact (FONSI)/Record of Decision (ROD) for project impacts associated with the Charles B. 

Wheeler (Kansas City) Downtown Airport. The FAA’s FONSI/ROD is available for electronic viewing 

on MoDOT’s website at: 

http://www.modot.org/buck-oneil-bridge-project 

A paper copy of the FAA FONSI/ROD can be obtained upon written request to: 

 

Mr. James A. Johnson, Manager, Airports Division 

Federal Aviation Administration, Central Region 

901 Locust Street, Room 364 

Kansas City, Missouri 64106-2325 

 


